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    =============================================================================================== 

 
Circular no. 08-23                                        Date: February 05, 2023 
 
For circulation among members of the Governing Council, State Secretaries, 
Special Invitees, Advisors, Affiliates and Members. 

 
        Dear Comrade, 

 
Sub: Our gratitude to the Guest Speakers who attended and agreed to attend the 
4th GB & Triennial conference of AIBPARC held on 28th -29th January,2023 at 
Bengaluru. 
   
Members have already been apprised by Circular no 7-- 23 dated 31st January, 23 that 
Hon'ble Shri V. Gopala Gowda, Former Justice, Supreme Court of India, attended the 
inaugural function on 28th January, 2023 and delivered an address which immensely 
impressed the members present. 
 
Shri L.S. Tejasvi Surya, Hon'ble Member of the Parliament, kindly consented to be the 
Chief Guest of the Inaugural function on 28th January,2023 but because of certain 
unavoidable reasons, it was not possible for him to be physically present. He sent his 
good wishes for the success of the function. 
 
Our organization has sent letters expressing gratitude to both the respected guests. 
 

    The letters are reproduced hereunder for information of members. 
 
With best wishes and regards, 
 
Comradely Yours, 

 
   Suprita Sarkar 
General Secretary 
 

Encl: As stated 

AIBPARC/4th GB/Email/2023.                        Date: 04.02.2023 
 
 
Shri V Gopala Gowdaji, 
Hon'ble Former Justice, 
Supreme Court of India, 
Bengaluru. 
 
Respected Sir, 
 
We convey our profound regards and gratefulness to you for your kind presence 
and thought -- provoking address at the 4th Triennial General Body Conference 
of AIBPARC at Bengaluru on 28th January,2023. 
 

Senior office bearers 

 
PRESIDENT: 
 
SHRI K.V. ACHARYA, 
MOB - 9868220338 
 
GENERAL SECRETARY 
 
SHRI S. SARKAR 
MOB – 9674188524 
 
 

WORKING PRESIDENTS: 
 
1.SHRI K.B. BALLUR 
 MOB – 9481101106 
 
2. SHRI P.S. PATKI 
MOB – 8805607239 
 
3. SHRI C. GANGADHAR 
YADAV. 
 MOB – 9440528806 
 
4.  SHRI S.B.C. 
KARUNAKARAN, 
 MOB – 9444772016 
 

SR. VICE PRESIDENTS: 
 
SHRI M.R. GOPINATH RAO 
MOB – 9886309244 
 
SHRI R.S. TRIVEDI 
MOB – 9825049640 
 
SHRI P.V.L.N. SHARMA 
MOB - 9440779797  
 
SHRI R. K. SHARMA 
MOB - 8171461116 
 
SHRI RAM PAL 
MOB – 9784405801 
 
SHRI S. KUPPUSWAMI 
MOB- 9444315928 
 
SHRI TOM. THOMAS 
MOB – 9447661680 
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Sir, Your scholastic speech full of learning, wisdom and experience has enthralled and mesmerized an 
audience of more than 2,000 senior citizens of the Banking Industry. Their repeated thunderous claps and 
spontaneous standing ovations are indicative of their impressiveness. 
 
Sir, in a brief span of time, you have touched the chord of the heart of the audience by making a strong 
advocacy for the cause of the Pensioners by quoting extensively from various trend-setting judgements, 
Constitution of India and also from Bank Employees Pension Regulations (1995). We are immensely 
grateful to you for the kindness shown to the organisation. 
 
Sir, we shall always be looking forward eagerly to a distinguished legal luminary like you in future days too 
for advice and support. 
 

          With kind regards, 
 

Yours faithfully, 

                           
K V Acharya,                                Suprita Sarkar 

       President, AIBPARC,                     General Secretary, 
    & Joint Convener, CBPRO  
 

             AIBPARC/4th GB/Email/2023                    Date: February 04,2023. 
 

          Shri L.S. Tejasvi Surya ji, 
          Hon'ble Member of the Parliament, 
          Bengaluru. 

 
          Respected Sir, 

 
We convey our sincerest thanks and gratitude to you for offering your consent to remain present at the 
inaugural function of the 4th General Body & Triennial conference of AIBPARC which was held at 
Bengaluru on 28th & 29th January,2023. 
 
We know that notwithstanding best possible efforts on your part, it has not been possible for you to attend 
the inaugural function. Still, We hope and believe that in any future occasion, our members will have the 
opportunity to hear one of the most promising Political Leaders and the youngest parliamentarian of the 
country. 
 
Till then, We firmly believe and hope that we shall get all possible support from your side to the cause of 
Bank Pensioners and Retirees. 
 

         With kind regards, 
 

          Yours faithfully, 

                            
            K V Acharya,                                Suprita Sarkar 
        President, AIBPARC,                    General Secretary, 
     & Joint Convener, CBPRO  


